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1. Question: 
 

 Section 1(b) of the City of Greenville (the “City”) and the Greenville Utilities Commission 
(“GUC”) – Bond Counsel Joint Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) requires an acknowledgment 
that the respondent and respondent’s key professionals are licensed to practice law in North 
Carolina and are members in good standing with the North Carolina State Bar.  The Norton Rose 
Fulbright team that we would propose to serve as bond counsel to the City and GUC (the 
“Greenville Team”) will include attorneys that are licensed to practice law in North Carolina and 
are members in good standing with the North Carolina State Bar.  However, the professionals 
that we consider the “key professionals” of the Greenville Team are not currently licensed to 
practice law in North Carolina.  One or more of the “key professionals” of the Greenville Team 
are in the process of becoming members of the North Carolina State Bar.  Will this set of 
circumstances meet the requirements of Section 1(b) of the RFQ? 
 

             Response: 
The set of circumstance set forth by Norton Rose Fulbright meets the requirement of Section 
1(b) of the RFQ. 
 
 


